
California Proposition 65 Positioning Statement 

Date: January 2021

This statement is being made in response to the many requests regarding the 

status of Visual Communication Company, LLC (VCC) compliance with respect 

to California’s Proposition 65.  

Proposition 65 entitles California consumers to special warnings for products that 

contain chemicals known to the state of California to cause cancer and birth 

defects or other reproductive harm if those products expose consumers to such 

chemicals above certain threshold levels. Our parts are assembled into internal 

finished products and are not normally accessible to consumer during ordinary 

use. Also our parts are assembled in a way that does not result in employee or 

consumer exposure to listed chemicals via inhalation, ingestion, or skin 

absorption. Therefore our parts are exempt from CA Prop 65 scope  

Respectfully 

Andy Zanelli 

CEO  




